
Computing Faculty  
 

In Computing we seek to share our passion for the subject and to guide students safely 

through the world of technology that surrounds them. We seek to ensure that students 

are  digitally literate and safely equipped  for life in the 21st century. The department is 

currently a team of three teachers delivering Computer Science at A Level and GCSE as 

well as BTEC Media at KS4 and KS5.  

 

We are a dedicated and experienced team that provide all of the support that will be 

needed with the different courses. Average class sizes in KS4  is 20-25 students and at KS5 

classes are usually between 10 and 12 students. As a department we are committed to 

helping our students reach their full potential and are proud of our success in enabling 

them to gain confidence and become resilient in all key stages; helping them to 

progress in their future careers.  

 

The Computing faculty has high expectations of our students. The department is well 

funded; with text books and software available for students. Furthermore, students are 

actively encouraged to utilise subject resources from home using the schools remote 

access facility. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Del Muchamore  

 

Leader of Learning for Computing. 

 

 

 

 

 


